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The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Shri Guru Ram Rai University organized an 

extraordinary event, "Happy Hours Movement," on October 14, 2023. This event stood out as 

a perfect blend of entertainment, excitement, and networking opportunities for students needing 

a break from academic routines. 

Key Highlights of the Event: 

1. Live Music Performances: The event featured live music that set a lively and energetic 

tone, keeping attendees engaged and entertained throughout. 

2. Vibrant Dance Floor: A highlight was the dance floor, enlivened by a sensational DJ, 

where students could let loose and enjoy the rhythm of the music. 

3. Delicious Food and Refreshments: Catering to the tastes of all attendees, the event 

offered a variety of delicious food and refreshments, ensuring that everyone's cravings 

were satisfied. 

4. Games and Prizes: For the competitively spirited, the event included various games, 

creating a fun and engaging environment. Winners and participants in these games were 

recognized with exciting prizes. 

  



5. Networking Opportunities: The Happy Hours Movement also served as a platform 

for students to connect and network with fellow peers, facilitating the building of new 

friendships and professional connections. 

6. Overall Excitement: The event was filled with an array of activities that ensured a 

memorable experience for all who attended, highlighting the IQAC's commitment to 

fostering a balanced and enriching university life. 

The Happy Hours Movement, organized by IQAC, significantly contributed to creating a 

vibrant, inclusive, and enjoyable atmosphere at Shri Guru Ram Rai University. It demonstrated 

the university's recognition of the importance of holistic development, balancing academic 

rigor with opportunities for relaxation, fun, and social engagement. 

  

  

 

  


